## HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator

908-995-2401 www.hollandschool.org

September 25, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Today, our school began celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month by introducing students to the importance of Heritage and History. We talked about how Hispanic and Latino communities around the world have shaped history with their resilience, creativity, and leadership. To help extend this conversation at home, here are a few activities you can do with your child:

At-Home Activity: Family Tree Exploration

Sit down with your child and create a family tree together. Talk about your own heritage, share stories from past generations, and encourage your child to ask questions about your family's history. If your family is from a Hispanic or Latino background, this is a great time to dive deeper into those cultural roots!

## **Conversation Starter:**

- What do you know about our family history? How do you think our heritage makes us who we are today?
- Why is it important to learn about the history of other cultures?

We hope this spark meaningful discussions and deepens your child's understanding of the importance of honoring heritage in our daily lives.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Snyder Superintendent

Stephanie Snyder

SS/Id